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The peace and grace of God be with all, I hope in the Lord be well with 

all your loved ones. 

Thanks to our Lord we are well despite all the things that are 

happening in our country, nothing has stopped us from continuing the 

work in the work of the Lord, we move forward. 

For the glory of God the church in Prados del Sur is growing in number 

and in knowledge of the truth. 

We keep fulfilling the commandments of our Lord Jesus Christ, every 

first day of the week we meet to adore and exalt him. 

We also continue to meet on Wednesdays to study the word of God 

and prayers. 
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During the week we met the men who presided over the worship 

service to study the word and clarify some doubts and plan the work. 

On Saturdays we continue the classes to young people of the church. 

I ask for your prayers for our country. 

I also ask that you pray for the growth and unity of the church. 

I ask you to pray for the health of my family and for my person so that 

God will help us to continue every day forward. 

Thank God and thank you for all your help and mercy. 

Your server, José Gregorio Díaz .. 

  Goodness and Mercy 

 


